From: Mack, Ronald [mailto:rmack@eaest.com]

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 10:36 AM

To: Tim Fleury -

Cc: Postma, Frank; Robert Mcmahon; Peterson.Alan@epamail.epa.gov; peterson.alan@epa.gov
Subject: Lincoln Lace and Braid Public Comments

Tim:

This email is to formally revise one comment on the document titled Public Involvement Comments and
Response to Hartford Park Resident’s Association (HPRA) Comments Lincoln Lace and Braid Remediation
Project dated 22 April 2010, submitted to RIDEM by EA.

Comment 12 states the following: R. McMahon suggested sampling Merino Park to determine
impacts from flooding.

The response on the original submittal states the City will not conduct sampling at Merino

- Park. However, further discussion has led to an agreement to sample soils at Merino Park and
analyze the samples for 2,3,7,8-tetrachlorodibenzo-p-dioxin (2,3,7,8-TCDD) via EPA Method
1613.

Please contact me at the information provided below if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,

Rouald G. Mack, E97

Engineer

EA Engineering, Science, & Technology
2350 Post Road, Warwick, RI

P: 401 736-3440 ext. 218

C: 508-272-3069

F: 401-736-3423

6/23/2010




